
    

    

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

                              Pwllheli HarbourDredging Works 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Pwllheli Harbour Dredging Works - As you might be aware, L&M Keating has 

commenced work on behalf of Gwynedd Council to dredge the marina basin and the 

approach channel. This notification follows previous correspondence from the 

Maritime and Country Parks Unit in December 2009 regarding the emptying of the 

stilling lagoon. We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused during the works. Measures have been agreed with Gwynedd 

Council Environmental Health Unit to minimise the impact of the works and to 

ensure that noise levels are kept to a minimum at all times. 

 

Works Involved - The works involved will be to dredge the marina basin using two 

dredging operations.  The first dredger will be a Damen suction dredger which will 

be attached to 20ton long reach excavator, positioned up on a floating Barge. For the 

second operation, we will be using a Versi Dredger and the two machines will be 

working together during the working hours of 08:00 and 17:00 Monday to Saturday. 

Between the hours of 17:00 and 08:00 there will only be one dredging machine 

working to keep noise levels to a minimum. Works are expected to be completed by 

the 17
th
 of April 2010.  

 

Once again we thank you for your patience and co-operation. If you require any 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact any of the officers listed below.  

 

Mr Barry Davies – Maritime and Country Parks Unit  Tel - 01758 -704066 

Mr Gareth Freeney – L&M Keating Construction ltd Tel - +353659050090  

 

 

L&M Keating Ltd., 
Kilmihil, 
Co. Clare. 
Ireland. 
 

 

Tel:  065 905 0090 
Fax: 065 905 0399 
Email: info@keatingconstruction.ie 
Web: www.lmkeating.ie 


